EXHIBIT "A" 2.

Consumers who have purchased 7mm Express Remington
ammunition since October 1979, bearing any of the lot numbers,
should return the unused cartridges and fired cases for free

replacement. They should be sent collect via United Parcel

Service to:

Remington Arms Company, Inc.
Attention: J. H. Chisnall
939 Barnum Avenue

P. 0. Box #1939

Bridgeport, Conn., 006601

WIL06840



